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A MESSAGE FROM ERNIE CRIST

This is in response to a Province News story in which Ms Liz James has
been quoted in connection with the "Crist" incident in the District of
North Vancouver. 

There is a story about one of Buddha's travels in India many centuries
ago.  When during a journey,  the Goutama (Buddha) and his disciples
were resting under a tree, one of them turned to the silent Goutama and
said, why are you not speaking master ? If I were to speak came the
reply "you might be sorry". 
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